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Friday 26th May 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 
Friday 6th October 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Stars of the Week:    
 
Class 1 (Rec) Seth and Ben for listening really well in carpet time.  
Class 2 (Y1 & Y2) Chloe for applying her learning by independently writing a letter in English. 
 Kahlan for brilliant independent addition work in maths. 
Class 3 (Y3 & Y4) Amy for brilliant debating skills and excellent effort towards her learning at 

school and at home. 
 Theo for enthusiasm in everything he does and determination to be the best he 

can be. 
 Wilf for displaying a mature and conscientious attitude (and for great baking 

skills!). 
Class 4 (Y5 & Y6) Annalise for her drive and enthusiasm for learning. 
   Daniel for his excellent attitude to all aspects of Year 5. 
   Sienna for improving her understanding in maths and persevering.  
 
Attendance:  Class 3 attained 100% this week!  Very well done once again Class 3. 
 
Postcard to the Headteacher:  We now have a lovely display in the Class 3 entrance with a supply of 
‘postcards to the Headteacher’.  These may be used by the children and parents if they have anything 
constructive to tell or ask Mr Griffiths. 
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Harvest Festival:  Our harvest service will be held in church next Friday 13th October at 9.30 am so 
there will be no sharing assembly on that day.  We will once again be supporting the Harrogate 
Homeless Project and they would particularly welcome donations of tinned meat products 
(stews/curry/chilli etc.) but are also very grateful for any non-perishable items such as tins and 
packets of pasta/rice etc.  Please send these in with your children in the morning. 
 
PTA Christmas Fair - Saturday 2nd December from 4.00 - 6.00 pm:  This year the Christmas Fair will 
be held later in the afternoon with an exciting early evening vibe!  If you know of anyone who would be 
interested in bringing an exciting stall to this event please contact Lucy Collyer or send an e-mail to 
school.  Stallholders are charged a flat rate of just £10.00 and we are looking for quality gifts/foodstuffs 
etc. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr P Griffiths 
Headteacher 
 
COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
Village Society – Theatre Evening on Thursday 12th October 7.30 pm in the Village Hall 
 
After last year’s fabulous theatre evening, North Country Theatre return next week to perform 
“Nightmares in Norfolk”– two terrifying tales from the masters of the ripping yarn; ‘The Signalman’ by 
Charles Dickens and ‘Oh, Whistle and I’ll Come to You’ by M. R. James.   
 
Please let your friends and relatives know that the Village Society is sponsoring this event and tickets 
are available from Londis or Hairbelle at £10 each. Refreshments will be available during the interval. 
  
Spofforth Youth Club 
 
 
Spofforth Youth Club runs on Fridays at 7.00 - 8.30pm (please don't come early).  It is open to all 
children from Year 3 upwards and costs £3 per child per night 
 
We welcome older children who want to help out, either through the Duke of Edinburgh Award or just 
simply want to help. 
 
6th October  Sun-catchers and hall games  
13th October  Day of the Dead 
20th October  No youth club due to school disco 
27th October  No youth club - half term 
3rd November  No youth club due to village bonfire 
10th November details tbc 
17th November The science of light - come and join Laura Viner for one of her ever popular 

sessions 
24th November Candle making and hall games 
1st December  details tbc 
8th December  details tbc 
15th December Last youth club session for the term 
 
Final reminder - no mobile phones at youth club and no photos to be taken of the attendees except by 
committee members who will publish them on the club Facebook site to advertise and promote the 
sessions. 
 
 



 

 
 

 


